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• Authorize release of the 
recommended C Line Station 
Plan for public review and 
comment

• Direct staff to collect 
comments through Friday, 
March 11, 2016 via mail and 
email, summarize comments, 
and report the findings to the 
Metropolitan Council

Proposed Action 2016-16:
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• Location: Stations and 
platforms

– What intersections?

– What corners?

• Other alternatives 
considered

• Station details and 
general BRT 
information

Station Plan Contents

Penn & Plymouth Station Layout

C Line Articulated Bus Rendering
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Process

Current project status
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Draft C Line Station Plan & Public Engagement
• Released November 6, 2015

– Comments accepted until 
December 20, 2015

– Over 150 comments submitted

• Outreach and engagement

– Open houses, neighborhood 
meetings, transit rider outreach

• Agency coordination

– Penn Avenue Community Works

– City of Minneapolis, City of 
Brooklyn Center

– Minneapolis Park and Recreation 
Board, Three Rivers Park District

Brooklyn Center Transit Center

Minneapolis Central Library Route 19
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• Shaped by public engagement 
process 

– Incorporates submitted 
comments, agency coordination

– Functions as public report-back

– Additional opportunity for 
public comment

• Responds to key areas of 
feedback

Recommended C Line Station Plan
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Proposed Timeline

• February 10 – March 11

– February 10: Council meeting, release of recommended
C Line Station Plan

– March 11: Conclusion of 30-day public comment period

• Mid-March

– Finalize station plan document for Council approval

• April

– Seek Council approval of the C Line Station Plan
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Scott Janowiak
Planner, Metro Transit
scott.janowiak@metrotransit.org

612-341-5733

More information:
metrotransit.org/c-line-project

Proposed action 2016-16:
• Authorize release of the recommended C Line Station Plan for 

public review and comment

• Direct staff to collect comments through Friday, March 11, 2016 
via mail and email, summarize comments, and report the findings 
to the Council
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